
 
No. DAC/ADM/871/04/2015 

High Commission of India, Dhaka 
Administration Wing 

 
 

Corrigendum-2 
 
 

Attention is invited to tender notice no DAC/ADM/871/04/2015/2 published by 
this Mission on 11 October, 2016 for supply of one baggage X-ray scanner (Model 
Rapiscan 622XR) to High Commission of India, Dhaka. The last date of submission of 
bids was 18th August, 2016 and the date of opening of bids was 21st August, 2016. 
 
2. The competent authority has now decided to extend the date of submission of 
bids upto 30th August, 2016 and the date of opening of bids to 31st August, 2016. The 
bidders who have already submitted their bid need not submit again. 
 
 

(Arundhati Das) 
First Secretary (HOC) 

21 August, 2016 
 


